
Bulletin for 
 

Dec. 20, 2020 

LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

716  283-1214 

The bulletin is posted on the board in 
the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 
 

Let’s keep in our prayers …  Bill & Kris Kinney, Bill & Joyce Flanagan, Tony & Egla Grana, and Sharron Gantt. 
 

Several of the LaSalle family are self-quarantining because of possible exposure to the Covid virus.  
 

Cameron/Bennett household ………  Let’s keep them in our prayers as they deal with the Covid virus. 
 

Sonny Stine   It was learned Thursday that he is out of the hospital and at Northgate Healthcare Facility on Nash Rd. 
 

Darlene Reed is requesting prayers as she deals with the pain in her right shoulder, which is now bone on bone, as she awaits being 
scheduled for surgery which is being delayed for the time being. 
 

Bruce Brink’s oral surgery has been rescheduled for Jan. 11th. 
 

Ray McArthur’s mother went to the ER Sunday Dec. 06 with severe leg and knee pain.   
They ran tests and on Friday Dec. 11 they did a CT scan.  She is waiting on the results. 
 

Erin Orton’s father is now five years cancer free from colon cancer. 
 

Mary Lou, Bruce Brink’s aunt, is in rehab recovering from double knee replacement. 
 

Cheryl, Bruce Brink’s girlfriends mother recently had a chest x-ray for lung cancer.  The spots are not growing and it could possibly 
be scar tissue.  There will be a follow-up in six months. 
 

Lindsey Suggs, friend of Mark & Audrey, is dealing with complications from hip surgery.  
 

Larry Labarber, friend of Maria Swindlehurst, is suffering with pulmonary issues. 
 

Ruby Ford (Art Ford’s wife)   Word was received Dec. 6 that she has multiple myeloma and is awaiting treatment. 
 

Lynn, niece of Denise Garlitz, has a brain tumor and was scheduled to see a specialist at the Mayo Clinic Dec. 16. 
 

Pat Guerico, a friend of Denise Garlitz that lives in Florida, is homeless. 
 

Louella Hopkins’ granddaughter, the surgeon, has a tumor in her left ear.  They are going to treat it with radiation. 
 

Jewel Briley, mother in law of Wayne and Sherry’s son Jason Carter, received her tests results and she does have colon cancer. 
She will begin treatment soon. 
 

Brian Striffler, age 19 and son of Bev McArthur’s co-worker, is undergoing clinical trials in treating Non-Hodgkin’s Lymphoma. 
 

Cindy Lewis, in Texas, friend of Maria Swindlehurst, and former member here, went to ICU early Friday morning with leg pain, 
high blood pressure, high sugar levels, and has sepsis.  Her lung cancer is getting worse. 
 

Dennis Hogan, brother in law of Cindy Lewis and a gospel preacher in Terrell, TX, had arm and hand surgery recently. 
 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 
Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  
Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 
Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  
Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 
Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 
Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 
Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  
Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 
Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 
Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  
Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 
Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 
Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House / Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Condolences   to family, friends, and loved ones of Irene Jurek. 
 

She passed away Thursday.  She was a member of the Southtown congregation. 



Weather Related Cancellation of Services 

 With the possibility for inclement weather be sure to check TV station  

 Channel 2 for any cancellation of services.   If you are unable to view  

 this channel  please call someone before traveling to the building to  

 confirm whether services are being held.    
 

 The “Phone Tree”  will also be used in this situation.  

 Always use your own discretion when traveling in inclement weather.  

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

 

Dec. 20             Today.  Men’s Business Meeting  
   

Dec. 25             Christmas Eve  
 

Dec. 25             Christmas Day 
 

Dec. 31             New Year’s Eve 
 

Jan. 01   2021  New Year’s Day 
 

Jan. 17             Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Jan. 18             Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Weekly Budget Amt.          $1,843  

Contribution Last Sunday       $2,715.58 

Attendance Last Sunday               26 
 

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted on the board in the back. 

Directory & Phone Tree    oops 
 

Please destroy the ones from last week dated Dec. 13, 2020. 
I am working on making corrections.         
I’ll aim for passing out new ones next week, Dec. 27.   W.C. 

  Card posted in the back 
 

  Please see the card posted from     
  Richard Wheeler and family. 

Sharron Gantt says “hello” to everyone. 


